
NOTICE OF RULE DEVELOPMENT BY 
PORT OF THE ISLANDS COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

  
 In accord with Chapters 190 and 120, Florida Statutes, the Port of the Islands 
Community Improvement District (“District”) hereby gives notice of its intention to develop 
rules relating to water/sewer utility service and water/sewer utility facilities, by amending its 
Rules of Procedure regarding water and sewer, water and sewer utilities, utility service 
assessments, amending definitions, procedures, processes, rates, and fees and charges. 
 
 The purpose and effect of the proposed rule and Rule amendments is to update, 
substantially amend and revise the District’s rules, regulations, definitions, procedures, 
processes, policies, rates, fees and charges relating to water/sewer utility service, 
water/sewer utility facilities, and utility service assessments.  Specific legal authority for the 
proposed rule and Rule amendments include Sections 190.011(5), 190.011(10), 190.011(15), 
190.012(1)(b), 190.012(3), 190.035, 190.037, 190.041, 120.54, and 120.81, Florida Statutes 
(2024). 
 

A copy of any available preliminary draft of the proposed rule and rule amendments 
may be obtained without cost by contacting the District Manager at 5672 Strand Court Suite 
1,  Naples,  FL   34110; Phone: 239-592-9115; Fax: 239-561-1350; or by email to 
office@dmgfl.com. 
 
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail 
address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact the office by phone or in writing. 
 
Neil Dorrill 
District Manager 
Port of the Islands Community Improvement District 
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